
Karen Archer 

From: D'Wayne Spence 
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2012 1:14 PM 
To: 
Cc: 

Randall Robinson; Jeff Modarelli; Janda Joseph 
Karen Archer 

Subject: 

iwiil Karen to make the 

D'Wayne M Spence, 
Assistant City Attorney 
City of Fort Lauderdale 
Phone (954) 828-5034 
Fax (954) 828-5915 
dspence@fortlauderdale.gov 

From: Randall Robinson 

RE: PEARL Resolution, 9/5, CC 

to the resolutions and 

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2012 12:28 PM 
To: D'Wayne Spence; Jeff Modarelli; Janda Joseph 
Subject: FW: PEARL Resolution, 9/5, CC 

them to Jonda. 

Is it possible to change the unit count on the Pearl draft resolution to 331 from 327? 

Please advise. 

Randall C. Robinson Jr. 1 Urban Design & Planning 1 x 5265 

From: Damon Ricks [mailto:dtricks@flynnengineering.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2012 12:14 PM 
To: Randall Robinson 
Subject: FW: PEARL 

Randall- See the email from Robert below concerning the DRAFT resolution provided in the City Commission back up. Is 
it possible to have this amended before the meeting tomorrow? 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully, 

Damon T. Ricks 

Flynn Engineering Services, P.A. 

241 Commercial Blvd. 

Lauderdale-By-The-Sea, FL 33308 

954.522.1004 (Voice) 
954.522.7630 (Fax) 

www.flynnengineering.com 
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----------------------------------------

From: Robert Lochrie III [mailto:rlochrie@lochrielaw.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2012 12:11 PM 
To: Damon Ricks 
Subject: Re: PEARL 

Can you call Randall? If need be, I can call the clerk but would be better if they could fix it before the meeting. I am tied up 
right now. 

From: Damon Ricks <dtricks@flynnengineering.com> 
To: Robert Lochrie III 
Sent: Tue Sep 04 12:05:06 2012 
Subject: FW: PEARL 

Robert- Please note page 28 and page 30 of the resolution attached the unit count was not amended and remains at 
327. 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully, 

Damon T. Ricks 

Flynn Engineering Services, P .A. 
241 Commercial Blvd. 

Lauderdale-By-The-Sea, FL 33308 

954.522.1004 (Voice) 
954.522.7630 (Fax) 

www .flynnengineering.com 

. ·..,' 

From: Damon Ricks [mailto:damonricks@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2012 11:43 AM 
To: Damon Ricks 
Subject: Fwd: PEARL 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Elizabeth Mendez <emendez(ciilochrielaw.com> 
Date: September 4, 2012 10:29:05 AM EDT 
To: Richard Buck <RichardB(d~morgangroup.com>, "Damon Ricks (damonricks(ii!gmail.com)" 
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<damonricks((V,gmai I .com>, "j diaz(a1msaarchi1ectsinc.com" <j d iaz(a)msaan:hitectsinc.com>, 
'Hugo Alpizar' <HA!pizar(a)msaarchitectsinc.com> 
Cc: Nectaria Chakas <nchakas((/~lochrielaw.com>, Robert Lochrie III 
<rlochrie(i:i)lochricla\v.com> 
Subject: RE: PEARL 

Attached please find tomorrow's City Commission agenda/back up. 

Elizabeth Mendez 

Lochrie & Chakas, P.A. 

954-779-1119 
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